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April 16, 2025

Lighthorse Tariff Response

Dear Valued Partners,

As you are aware, new Tariffs rules have been issued by the US Government. In order to
manufacture many of our products, we source materials from many companies all over
the world. At this time the Tariffs will have an effect on our cost structure. We are
forced to pass this on to our customers. Going forward, we will be adding a line item
Tariff charge of 10% on all current and future orders.

If there are any future changes in the tariff structure, we will make the necessary
adjustments.

We appreciate your understanding on this matter. If you have any questions or
concerns, please feel free to reach out to us.

Kind Regards,

Michael Held

General Manager

Lighthorse Technologies, Inc.
mheld@rfconnector.com

9511 Ridgehaven Ct. Suite B, San Diego, California 92123
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